
BFA Attorneys Publish Article in MAPERS News
BFA attorneys Derrick Farrell, Matthew Miller, Nancy Kulesa, David MacIsaac, and Robert 
Lackey recently authored an article titled ‘The Recent Amendments to the Delaware 
General Corporation Law Make Stockholder Vigilance and Adaptability More Important 
than Ever’, published in the Michigan Association of Public Employee Retirement Systems 
(MAPERS) News.

The article summarizes recent legislative changes to the Delaware General Corporation 
Law and their impact on stockholder rights, and examines how these amendments, 
particularly to Sections 220 and 144, may challenge transparency and oversight, 
emphasizing the growing importance of vigilance and adaptability among institutional 
investors.
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